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To whom it may concern:

We are very in favor of Whale Pass, POW, becoming a Second Class City.  It will help Whale
 Pass plan for the future  and allow the community to find funds to support and maintain
 community infrastructure such as docks and roads.  This is becoming more important with
 possible growth of the area in the near future. Although officers of the Community
 Association, have worked and continue to work diligently, it will also allow the community to
 better governed.  Ted and Jean Giesel, Whale Pass
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